
 

 
 
Thank you to all the Post and Auxiliary members that helped with the 
various Youth Activities Programs during the first half of this VFW year, plus 
getting out the word about “A Day to Change Direction” a campaign that 
focuses on services and 
action to change the dialog on MENTAL HEALTH. 
 
Also remember that there still is the Art Contest that is completed later this 
year. 
 
John Rust 
State Jr. Vice Commander 


